
MOLENBEEK, BRUSSELS “Beyond
the Borders”
The Lasallian community of Molenbeek would like to thank those who have made
it possible to initiate this new response, within the framework of our commitment
as a Lasallian Institute and Family to go “beyond borders”. Undoubtedly, the
renovation of the house and Covid 19 have conditioned the start of our mission in
this new community.

Having overcome these conditioning factors and others of a legal nature, and
awaiting the arrival of Br. Yacouba Jacob from Burkina Faso who is working on
obtaining his visa, the community has been at work there since the beginning of
October of this year.

Allow us to share with you all the most significant aspects of our first month of
life. United in prayer, life and Lasallian mission.

Find out more about this project here in this newsletter prepared by the
Molenbeek Community.
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